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Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
October 29, 1982 

NG-82-2232 

LARRY D. ROOT 
ASSISTANT VICE PRESIDENT 
NUCLEAR GENERATION 

Mr. Harold Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Subject: Duane Arnold Energy Center 
Docket No: 50-331 
Op. License No: DPR-49 
NUREG-0737, Item II.D.1, "Relief and Safety Relief Valve Test," 
Response to NRC Concerns 

Dear Mr. Denton: 

The purpose of this letter is to document our need to revise the date of 
our response to your letter of July 28, 1982 concerning Relief and Safety Valve 
Test Requirements. Our letter of September 15, 1982 stated our intent to provide 
our response by October 29, 1982. This date was based on our plan to use generic 
information being developed by the BWR Owners' Group.  

We have recently received the Owners' Group generic response and we have 
determined that further review is needed to complete our plant specific response.  
It is, therefore, our intent to provide our response by December 13, 1982.  

Very truly yours, 

Larry D. oot 
Assistant Vice President 
Nuclear Generation 

LDR/SLS/dmh* 

cc: S. Swails 
rn D. Arnold 

)O 
40 L. Liu 
4o S. Tuthill Din 
0 F. Apicella 

Itc NRC Resident Office 
Ref: Commitment Control No. 82-0254 
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